ZONE 6 - EXECUTIVE OFFICER REPORT – 2023

Area of Responsibility	Rules and Newsletter
Executive Officer	Susie Youle
Report Date	March 26 th 2023

Update (List status of activities)

- 1. Updating Terms of Competition for 2023 tournaments (ongoing)
- 2. Working with Zone 6 Rules Team on Clinic to be held at Fairwinds April 29th 2023. (Planning complete)
- 3. Mentoring ladies who are writing Level 2 Certification this year. (They are writing in April)
- 4. Working with Zone 6 Rules Team to cover all Zone 6 tournaments this year (Junior, Men, Women, BC Golf and Golf Canada). (Meeting will be held April 14th at Qualicum)
- 5. Newsletter for members now set up on the website (thank you Sandi). We will populate the list of subscribers as a result of The Captains' meeting, and hopefully list of newsletter recipients will grow automatically from there with the automated system.

Projects Pending (Identify particulars)

Basically all of the above.

Overall Objectives (Define topics)

- 1. To provide Rules coverage for all Zone tournaments and as many other tournaments as we have the manpower for.
- 2. To encourage Ladies from the Zone to learn the rules.
- 3. To encourage and mentor Ladies from the Zone to become Referees, and increase our Team. Many hands make light work.
- 4. To communicate better with all members of the Zone through our newsletter, letting them know what is happening in the Zone and how they can participate, making it more inclusive.

Key Concerns (Specify details)	
No concerns.	